
 

Living wage campaign member survey 
now available online 
 
As part of HEU’s ongoing work with the Living Wage Campaign, the union has put together 
a survey for members covered by independent contracts, such as Compass, Aramark, 
Sodexo, Intercon, ProVita, Chartwell, Arbourside, etc., to gain a better understanding of the 
demographics in that sector and the challenges our members face. 
 
Data collected from these surveys will support our independent bargaining strategies and 
help the union compile valuable information about the impact of low wages on workers, 
including the social determinants of poverty. 
 
The results will also support the union’s outreach work in developing living wage campaign 
presentations to build community support and increase public awareness. 
 
To participate in this survey, please visit HEU’s website at <www.heu.org>, or go directly to 
<https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LWCMemberSurvey>. 
 
For more information about the Living Wage Campaign, check out A Living Wage 
for Families’ website at <http://livingwageforfamilies.ca/>. 
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